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Thanks for taking the time to read this. This bill is ridiculous and a flagrant attempt at 

voter suppression. Our current voting system works incredibly well, and there is years 

of infrastructure built around it. Voter fraud is a fake “issue” being trotted out simply to 

shift us further from democracy. There’s no way to effectively stand up vote in person 

structures, and only on voting day would make it impossible for so many Oregonians 

across all political parties. And, this is terrible for people with disabilities, rural voters, 

and anyone who can’t afford to take time off to vote. The whole country should move 

to our system, to be honest. This bill must die and shame on the elected official who 

brought it forward.  


